
9th ATRIUM National Conference: 
Research in Action 

4th February 2017
Chancellor's Building, Royal Infirmary of Edinburgh 

Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for choosing to attend the 9th ATRIUM National Conference: Research in Action. We have 
compiled these details to inform you of the programme and format for the day.  

Date: Saturday 4th February 2017  

Venue: Chancellor’s Building, Royal Infirmary of Edinburgh, 49 Little France Crescent, Edinburgh EH16 
4SB  

Getting to the Venue
The easiest method of transport is bus. A number of Lothian bus services operate to and from the Royal 
Infirmary including: 7, 8, 18, 21, 24, 33, 38 and 49. Please see the Lothian Buses website for further 
information regarding timings and ticket prices: https://lothianbuses.co.uk Parking is available at the 
hospital for those who are driving. 

Where to Stay 
The venue is easily accessible from the city centre by bus. There are a number of hotels in the city centre, 
including Ibis, Travelodge and Premier Inn. Please check online for prices and availability.  

Where to Report
When you arrive at the Chancellor’s Building, please report to the registration desk at the entrance.  

Start of Registration: 09:00am 

Start of Conference: 09:30am 
 
Programme
Please follow this link to view the programme for the day:
http://doctorsacademy.org/Course/ATRIUM/downloads/PGM17.pdf
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Breaks
There will be a coffee break from 11:10am to 12:00pm, during which the first poster presentation will take 
place. The lunch break will take place from 12:50pm to 14:00pm, with the second poster presentation 
commencing at 13:10pm. During both breaks, delegates who are not presenting are encouraged to observe 
the posters on display.  

Presenting a Poster 
If you are presenting a poster, we recommend arriving early to set up. Upon registration you will be informed 
about your allocated poster session and location. During your poster session, we encourage you to stand 
next to your poster as much as possible to engage with the judges and audience. If you have any other 
presenters, please ensure that they book their tickets.

Dress Code
There is no specific dress code, although smart-casual is recommended.  Upon arrival, you will be given a 
name badge.    

We look forward to meeting you at the Conference. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
info@doctorsacademy.org.uk or atriumconference17@gmail.com if you have any queries.  

If you have any problems on the day, you can contact Michelle D’Souza, one of the conference organisers, 
on 07511521527.   

Best wishes,  

Doctors Academy Educational Directorate 
Academic Division
Doctors Academy Group
and 
Atrium Conference Team  
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